Boughton News



An Academy

Diary Dates

February 2024

2nd BSA uniform sale after school 6th E-Safety Day 14th BSA Valentine's Day Mufti 16th School closes for Half Term at normal time 26th School opens for Term 4 27th Swimming starts

March 2024

Ist Rags2Riches
5th World Book Day
15th Red Nose Day Mufti
*8th Parent BSA Event—Springo
19th/20th/21st Parents Evening
*22nd NMPAT Wind Quartet Recital
Team visit – concert for whole school
26th BSA AGM in school (time tbc)

Character Strengths

*(please note the change of date)

This week's character strength was Communication, please ask your child all about it. Next week's character strength is Empathy.



School Absences

Just a reminder that if your child is unwell and unable to attend school please can a phone call or email be made to the school office before 9am. If your child has an appointment an absence form must be completed.



Cool Milk

Cool Milk is available to all children across the school please visit their website: www.coolmilk.com for further information.



Swimming

Years 4, 5 and 6 swimming sessions will be taking place in the coming weeks.

Year 6 will be swimming on:

27th February

5th, 12th March

Year 4 will be swimming on:

19th, 26th March

16th, 23rd April

Year 5 will be swimming on:

30th April

7th, 14th, 21st May

Please make sure your child has a towel, underwear and appropriate swimwear on swimming days

(i.e. girls have a one-piece swimming costume and boys' swimming shorts are not too loose). All children will be required to wear a swimming hat whilst in the pool.

All children are to come to school wearing their costume under their uniform.



Parents Evening

We will be holding Parents Evening sessions on:

19th March—online 5-7pm

20th March—face to face 4-6pm

21st March—face to face 4-6pm

This will be an opportunity to talk to your child's class teacher. More information on how to book your appointment will follow shortly.



RD Out of School Care

RD Out of School Care are unable to offer Holiday Club during the February Half Term Holiday due to some planned maintenance happening within the school at this time.

